
I am in support of a DO PASS on 2330 

In 2020, 69% of the newly charged sex trafficking cases involve children, 
according to the latest statistics on child sex trafficking. We need to 
protect these vulnerable children by educating them on what signs to 
look for when dealing with manipulation and exploitation. I especially 
support section 2 where it states that parents and legal guardians will 
be offered workshops and materials to support the education of their 
child. This is a great opportunity for parents to discuss this growing 
issue with their children. 

I believe curriculum selection must be carefully considered. 

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your 
service to the state of North Dakota. 

Karen Krenz 


